

Sacred Heart Catholic School

63 Churchill Dr. Kirkland Lake, Ontario P2N 1T8

Phone: 705-567-7444

Principal: Cheryl Ricco, BA, B. Ed., MA

Fax: 705-568-6545

email: cricco@ncdsb.on.ca

April 20, 2012

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s):

This letter is a friendly reminder that all MacMillan's orders will be ready for pick-up from the school from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm on Tuesday, April 24th, 2012.

Thank you once again for helping to support this fundraising activity. I am happy to report that we raised just over \$1000 from this campaign.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Ricco Principal